MINUTES OF THE SPARTA PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES


December 1st, 2013
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Sparta Public Library Board of Trustees was called to order by President Domenica McDonald on December 1, 2013 at 7:06 p.m. in the main study area.

Members present:






Absent:

John Clendenin


Bob Taylor



 Ann Bourner
Don Adams 


Richard Cavalier

              Steve Gerlach
Domenica McDonald 

Fran Vallo





Peggy Petkas







Cristy Stupegia, Librarian




The minutes of the November 4th, 2013, meeting was reviewed.  There is to be correction to the November minutes under New Business, “that John Stupegia will be dropped on the city health insurance and will go under his company plan.”  It was moved by John Clendenin and seconded by Richard Cavalier to approve the minutes as corrected.   Motion carried unanimously.

Correspondence:  There was no correspondence.
Treasurer’s Report: 

After review of the report, it was moved by Richard Cavalier and seconded by Bob Taylor to accept the Treasurer’s Report.  It was moved by Richard Cavalier and seconded by Fran Vallo to pay all outstanding bills and any other outstanding bills due before the next board meeting.  Motion carried unanimously. 
Closed Session:  
Fran Vallo moved and Richard Cavalier seconded that we go into closed session to discuss personnel and HIPPI.  Entered into closed session at 7:17p.m. coming out of closed session at 7:20.p.m.   It was moved by Richard Cavalier and seconded by Don Adams to keep the minutes closed.  The motion carried unanimously.  
Librarian’s Report:
1. Christy will attend an e-rate workshop on December 2nd
2. The policy committee will meet in January to discuss the technology plan

3. Glitter—has stated to organize Glitter 2014.  Christy will not be as active in the planning this year as she has been in years past.  
4. Christy will meet with a SWIC consultant to learn about  student workers in the library

5. Vic Hammer will be in the meeting room December 10th to make a presentation on clean water in Kenya.

John Clendenin moved and Richard Cavalier 2nd to accept the library report.  The motion carried unanimously.  
New Business:
It was moved by Richard Cavalier to buy a new humidifier seconded by Fan Vallo.  The motion carried unanimously.  
Old Business:

Reviewed the city response to the library letter on the levy for the library.

The next meeting will be Jan 6th.

The meeting adjourned at 8:02



Respectfully submitted,
Peggy Petkas

Secretary –Pro Tem
